
 
 

Years 3 & 4 Tennis Club 
 
 

15th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Tennis Club will be commencing for five weeks after half term on Wednesdays.  
An experienced tennis coach familiar with us will run the club. 
 
We are unfortunately not able to run this club for free but it will be subsidised to 
only £5 for the whole five weeks. Children will not be required to bring a tennis 
racket, just their normal PE kit and pumps or trainers will be fine. 
 
If you would like your child to take part please complete the form below and 
return it to school preferably before Friday with the payment.  Unless you hear 
from us, all children who return the form with payment will be given a place. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Williams 

Co-ordinator 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

Years 3 & 4 Tennis Club – Mr Williams 
 

 
I give permission for my child:- 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
from class  ……………………………………. 
 
 to attend the years 3 & 4  tennis club starting Wednesday 1st March 2017 
  
I agree to collect my child at 4.20 pm from Somerville Primary main entrance on 
Northbrook Road 
 

  £5 enclosed 

 
Parent/Guardian signature : …………………………………………………………… 
 

     
 

               


